
 
 

SAA STUDENT POSTER AWARD 2019:  CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 
 

The Student Poster Award Committee from the Society of American Archaeology calls for poster 
submissions for our annual competition. The Student Poster Award is presented to the best student 
poster presented in a general or organized poster session. The award is designed to promote interest 
and acceptance of the poster in the dissemination of archaeological research, to increase the quality of 
poster presentations, and to acknowledge excellence in this valuable medium.   
 
THE PRIZE:  The awardee receives $250. The awardee(s) are also recognized by the SAA through a 
plaque presented during the business meeting held at the Annual Meeting, a citation in The SAA 
Archaeological Record, and acknowledgment on the awards page of the SAA Website. All co-authors will 
receive the award. 
 
The submission deadline is March 10, 2019. 
Please submit your papers to Eric E. Jones, the Chair of the Student Poster Committee: 
jonesee@wfu.edu 
 
*Who Is Eligible to Submit Nominations or Apply for the Award: All student members of SAA in good 
standing whose poster abstract has been accepted by the SAA for the upcoming annual meeting are 
eligible to participate. All co-authors must be students, and the first author must be a member of the 
SAA. All co-authors share the award. 

*Nomination/Submission Materials Required: The poster abstract must be accepted by SAA for the 
upcoming annual meeting. All co-authors must be students, and the first author must be a member of 
the SAA. The poster must be submitted to the poster award committee chair in PDF format. The 
guidelines for posters can be found on the Annual Meeting page on saa.org. 

The student must submit electronic copies in PDF form of 1) a separate page with name, poster title, 
and full contact information; 2) the poster. Please REMOVE YOUR NAME AND AFFILIATION FROM THE 
PDF of the poster you send so that your poster may be reviewed anonymously by the committee.  

The student must have a faculty or supervisory sponsor review the poster before the student submits it 
to the Student Poster Award Committee. The faculty/supervisory sponsor must send an email to the 
submission address at the time of poster submission saying that he/she has read and approved the 
poster being submitted. 


